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M. Hayward 
Managing Director, Corporate Services and City Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer 
 
S. Datars Bere 
Managing Director, Housing, Social Services and Dearness Home 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 5, 2016 resolved: 
 
3. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 3rd Report of the London Housing 

Advisory Committee from its meeting held on February 10, 2016: 

a) the attached comments with respect to the 2016-2019 Multi Year Budget BE 
FORWARDED to the City Treasurer for consideration;  

 

b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide to the London Housing Advisory 
Committee an update with respect to the housing requirements and settlement of Syrian 
refugees in London; and, 

c) clauses1 to 5 and 7, BE RECEIVED.  (3/5/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/lk 
 
 
cc. S. Giustizia, Manager, Housing 
 J. Browne, Manager II, Social Housing Administration 
  Chair and Members, London Housing Advisory Committee 
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INPUT FROM ADVISORY COMMITTEES 

Name of Advisory Committee – London Housing Advisory Committee 

The Mandate of Advisory Committee is to provide recommendations, advice and information to 
Council on social and affordable housing, to facilitate public input to City Council on programs and 
ideas and to assist in enhancing the quality of life of the community.   

What areas of the 2016 – 2019 multi-year budget are most important to your committee? 

We support the strategic investments towards:  

• The London Homeless Prevention and Housing Plan & London Homeless Prevention System 
Implementation Plan to strengthen our community. 

• The Regenerating Public Housing Plan to grow our economy. 

 

Do you have any comments about how your priorities are addressed in the base budget? 

The LHAC recommends that City Council consider an increase to the affordable housing reserve 
allocation of two million dollars yearly to match the cost of inflation.  
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INPUT FROM ADVISORY COMMITTEES (cont’d) 

Do you have any comments about how your priorities are addressed in the strategic initiatives 
section of the 2016-2019 multi-year budget? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any other comments from the Committee with respect to the budget? 
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